
St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral NEWSLETTER 

Phone: 01 - 8745441. E-Mail: procath@dublindiocese.ie                                                                           
Website: www.procathedral.ie 

Staff of the Pro-Cathedral - Very Rev Damian F. Canon O’Reilly, Adm.,                             

Monsignor Francis Walsh, P.C. , Fr Brendan Staunton, SJ, P.C.,                                                                     

Sr. Patricia Somers, RSC (Parish Sister) 

The Palestrina Choir & St Mary’s                       
Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir will finish                  

today for their summer break.                              
We hope that they have                                            

an enjoyable summer. 

Mass Times  

Monday to Friday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m.,                                                                                                                         
11 a.m., 12.45 p.m. and 5.45 p.m. 

Saturday - 8.30 a.m., 10 a.m., 11 a.m., 12.45 p.m.                                                                                                             
and 6.00 p.m. (Vigil Mass) - (Cantor & Organ)                                                         

Sunday - 10 a.m. (St. Mary’s Pro-Cathedral Girls’ Choir)                                     
11 a.m. (The Palestrina Choir), 12.45 p.m. (Cantor & Organ)                                                                
& 6.30 p.m. (Pro Nuova Music Group)  

Pro-Cathedral closes immediately after Evening Mass 

Confessions  

Monday to Friday - After 8.30 a.m. & 12.45 p.m. Mass 

Saturday - From 11.30 a.m. to 12 noon and from 1.15 

to 2.15 p.m. 

Penitential Service last Saturday of each month at 
11.30 a.m.                                                                 

Italian Mass—second Sunday of every month at               
3 pm in St. Kevin’s Oratory.  

Thank You - weekend 18th /19thJune - First Collection 

(Priests’) €1,185  Second Collection (Share) €870 

26th June 2016    

At the 12.45 p.m. Mass today                           
we welcome Ethan Alexander 

Nugent, Eden Alayia Topla and 
Emeraude Omolere Topla to our 
Christian Community through 

the Sacrament of  Baptism.   

Cemetery Masses                                                                               

Sunday 26th June  - Glasnevin Cemetery at 3 p.m. 

Sunday 3rd July - Dardistown Cemetery at 3 p.m. 

Sunday 3rd July - Deansgrange Cemetery at 3 p.m. 

The local Conferences of the                  
St. Vincent de Paul Society will do 

their monthly collection after all the     

Masses this weekend. 

Venerable Matt Talbot 

First Friday Novena Mass 
and prayers for healing in 

St. Agatha’s Church, North 
William Street, Dublin 1., 
on 1st  July at 7.30 pm.  We 
pray especially for those 

suffering from any form of 
addiction, those in recov-
ery, their families and the 
wider community affected 

by alcohol and drug mis-
use. All are Welcome. For 
further information please 
visitwww.matttalbot.ie  or 

call 01 855 4078.   

http://www.glasnevintrust.ie/funeral-services/glasnevin-cemeteries-crem/#Contact_GT_Above
http://www.matttalbot.ie/

